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	STATEMENT OF SUITABILITY: PROJECT SUPERVISOR

APPLICATION FOR DNIR LICENCE
	

	INSTITUTIONAL BIOSAFETY COMMITTEE

	



The OGTR requires that proposed licence holders must advise of their suitability when applying for a DNIR licence [For dealings with a GMO not involving an intentional release of the GMO into the environment (contained dealings)]. At section 12.B of the OGTR application form, the University (as the licence holder), must also advise of the suitability of the proposed principal investigator/project supervisor.

Accordingly, the principal investigator must complete the following statement and attach it to their DNIR application.



SUITABILITY OF THE PROPOSED LICENCE HOLDER

Have there been any relevant convictions of the proposed Project Supervisor?      FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes  FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
According to the Act, “relevant conviction means a conviction for an offence against a law of the Commonwealth, a State or a foreign country, being a law relating to the health and safety of people or the environment, if:

(a)
the offence was committed within the period of 10 years immediately before the making of the application for the licence; and

(b) 
the offence was punishable on conviction by a fine of $5,000 or more, or by a term of imprisonment of one year or more.”

If ‘Yes’, please provide details:
      
I declare that the information herein is true and correct. I understand that providing misleading information to the OGTR, deliberately or otherwise, is an offence under Commonwealth law.

Signature:
___________________________________________

Date:_______________

Name:
___________________________________________
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